Cathlamet Blanche Bradley Public Library

Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes

Campbell Group Meeting Room, Scarborogh Building

Thursday, October 3, 2013 -12:35 pm 

Agenda:

Ruby Murray called the meeting to order at 12:50. All board members were in attendance.

· Minutes from the 9-5-13 board meeting were approved. (Chris Holmes moved and Stephanie Leitz seconded.)

· Librarian report: Carol Blix shared that circulation was down a bit more for September. A preliminary budget for 2014 was submitted to the town of Cathlamet including a request for new computers. Volunteers are still being trained on Koha, She needs to start volunteers watching a video about ebooks from Overdrive. Carol attended a book review meeting at R.A. Long HS Library and returned with 22 children and YA books worth $279. She asked for and received approval from the board for reimbursement of mileage and the $15 participation fee for that and mileage to a Microsoft IT Academy training in Vancouver on October 9th. Carol will measure the remodeled building to determine what kind of additional shelving is needed.
· October Vouchers to the pharmacy and Amazon were approved and signed for a total of $101.99.
Old Business:
· Chris said that he had no response from Scott Kehrli about refacing library shelves.

· Discussion on a choice of Internet Service Providers: Century Link vs. Cascade Network.  Carol was directed to make a decision based on the best economy, function, and coordination with Carrie Backman who was researching ISPs for the Community Network, then the board decided to recommend using Century Link to the town.
· Discussion on how to use the $3,000 from the county: books and videos? Shelving and computers? It was moved by Chris that the budget extension should include a line item for travel and reimbursement expenses of at least $100 unless that is already built into the budget, and that the remainder should be spent for furniture and shelving. Stephanie seconded and the motion was approved. 

· Carol was asked to talk to Toni Hardy and Connie Christopher about what happened with the BBLF gift last year. 
· The Forester Library Endowment line item appearing on the 2013 budget was found to be the old name for the library section of the budget.

· Policy for replacement costs of lost materials in the Koha automated circulation system hasn’t been developed yet.

New Business: 

· Date of next meeting: November 7th at 12:45pm in the PUD meeting room.

· There is additional timber money in the County. Carol should make a pitch to the county for additional library funding.
· Issues related to the move: Carol should find the old furniture and shelving plan to bring to the board.

· Grand Re-Opening Plans: Carol should contact the mayor.
Meeting Adjourned at 2:05pm.
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